
Dear Parents, Families and Friends,
 
Well we have whizzed through this half term and a very busy one it has been! All the
children and staff are now looking forward to a well-deserved rest over next week to charge
up the batteries for an equally exciting second half term up to the summer holidays.
 
This week Porthcurno Class took a trip to the Eden Project where they enjoyed a workshop
on the rainforest as well as visiting the biomes. This has supported and enriched their
curriculum work in Geography this term.
 
Sennen Class have started their singing rehearsals for the Cornish Avengers performance to
be held at The Minack later in the term. More details will be sent to Sennen Class parents
after the holiday.
 
The whole school were treated to a fantastic theatre performance by M&M Productions of
The Little Princess. Everyone absolutely loved it and one little girl was actually crying with
tears of happiness and in awe of this experience. Thank you so much to the Friends of
Pensans School who organised this for the children.
 
Another big thank you also to Miss Johnson and her mum who have been working really
hard in the background making a start on our Mazey Day image this year. It is a huge amount
of work and the creative talent of the team is second to none. I can’t wait to see our Kraken
progress over the next few weeks!
 
Here’s a taster of some events happening soon…… Y6 transition visits to secondary school,
more summer trips out for classes, Y5 & Y3 Cricket tournaments, Y6 Swimming continues,
Sports Days – Nursery Mon 16  June, EYFS/KS1 Thurs 19  June & KS2 Fri 20  June and of
course the Pensans School first Colour Run event and Friends Summer Fete on Friday 4
July! 
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I hope we all get to enjoy some more of the good weather we have been having recently.
Have a great week everyone and see you all back on Monday 2  June (including Nursery &
ARB) 😊
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Niki Ambrose
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Cape Lowen 
For showing such kindness

towards his friends this week.

Gwithian Oakley
For always being an excellent role

model and a super helper.

Godrevy Teddy
For always following instructions

and listening to adults.

Porthcurno Rayna
For always being organised, kind

and helpful.

Porthmeor Alyssa For making amazing progress
with her speech.

Porthminster Lottie
For showing amazing concentration
and determination in an art activity.

Polzeath Evelyn For a good attitude towards her
learning.

Sennen Tacara For being independent and
working through her problems

Class Stars of the Week 



Monday 19th May 2025 -
Friday 23rd May 2025

1st Place: Polzeath 97.5 %  

2nd Place: Sennen 96.77 % 

3rd Place: Porthcurno 95.19%

Breakfast Club

Our school
target 

for
attendance

is 97%

Attendance 

Breakfast Club is now open from 7:45am and costs
£3.00 per session or £1.50 per session for Pupil

Premium Children.

Any children who are on the school site
unsupervised before 8:30am will join the Breakfast
Club Children and you will be charged accordingly.
This will happen to ensure that we are safeguarding

all of your children.

Thank you, Mrs. Pellow 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Monday 26  – Friday 30  May - Half Term – School Closedth th

Monday 16  June Sports Day Nurseryth

Thursday 19  June Sports Day EYFS/KS1th

Friday 20  June Sports Day KS2th

Saturday 28  June Mazey Day Parade (1.00p.m)th

Friday 4  July Friends of Pensans Summer Fete and Colour Runth

EVENT DATES



Porthminster Class have been taking the
‘time’ to have fun...

Polzeath  Class
Polzeath have been actively learning maths this week. They have been

working together as a team to solve problems and complete learning
missions. They have designed, made and tried their own sandwiches,
ending the week with a summer picnic. The class have had fun with

Mazey-making, as well as learning all about the climate and structure
of tropical rainforests.

We hope everyone has a wonderful, sunny half-term
Team Polzeath







FREE CRICKET COACHING!!!





At Pensans, we like to support and 
raise awareness of local businesses 
and put the unity into community.
This week we would like to put a 

spotlight
on Penzance Taxis who offer a positive,

friendly and efficient taxi service 
and support our school and wider

community.






